From: registrar

Sent: July-27-17 3:48 PM

To: .
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-07-17 7:29 AM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Cheryl Digulla

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

| am a Senior Citizen and on a very low fixed income now. Due to that fact, | object strenuously to your rate increases.
They may not mean much to you, however, they make the difference between eating and eating well, housing costs and
other utility costs being covered for me.

I'm fed up with never knowing what our hydro bill will be from month to month because of all your requests for rate
increases. Our rates are already exorbitant compared to the other Provinces and, | can see no justification at all for this
current request.

Please reconsider your position and actually keep your consumers in mind when making your decision. Without
customers, where would you be? You are creating an untenable situation for me and many, many others in this
Province. You, in my humble opinion, do not need more money in your pockets to allow you to live the life you have
become accustomed too.

-- Attachment --





